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BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING 

Our last Board of Management meeting was held on the 30th of January 2023. 

The following points were discussed: 

• Child protection 

• School accounts 

• Ratified policies -Admissions, Anti- Bullying, Code of Behaviour, Religion, 

Inclusion, SPHE, SESE 

• the need for new blinds for the school 

• Extra support for children with additional needs was discussed and the 

necessity of extra support in the form of SNA support and special 

education teaching and resources 

• The ongoing need for a sensory area in our school was discussed as it is 

deemed necessary to help all children especially those with additional 

needs, to regulate and self sooth, thus enabling children to manage their 

emotions . 

• difficulties with our drainage system and Kerry drains will come to 

investigate.   

• Following uniform survey, it was agreed the children in all classes can 

wear school tracksuit ( uncrested navy trousers) blue crested/uncrested 

polo-shirt and crested blue jumper with runners from now on, they will no 

longer need to wear their grey skirt/pinafore/blue shirt and grey tie. 
 

 

 

 

  


